
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 

Rev. Dawjr Wood 
Senior Pastor 

205-789-4864 
 

Mary Murray 
            Church Secretary 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 152 
           Sunday School: 83 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 

                  Received 
                    $6,336.85 
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

                 August 1-7     
   

                 Dan Horton  
 
 
 

       CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                   August 1                  

 

                Maria James 
                                       

 

                 NURSERY 
                    August 1 
         

     Heath, Nancy, Rebecca All 
               Baylynn Riley  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  

 
 

 
 
 

INTERESTED IN JOINING 
A PRAYER GROUP? 

 
Plus, Monday-Saturday you will receive 
a scripture via text.  Contact Diane 
Beard   843-830-8387. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
CANCELED 

 
Vacation Bible School, scheduled for 
August 6th and 7th, has been canceled 
because of the rising number of Covid 
cases locally. 
 
 

  ATTENTION YOUTH 
 

All youth are invited to GAME NIGHT on 
Sunday, August 1, 4:00-8:00 p.m. Join us 
for lots of fun and fellowship! 

 
 
            CHURCH CONFERENCE 
 
Today the Nominating Committee is 
recommending the following to serve on 
the church Committee on Committees for 
2021-2022: Nancy All, Ruth Ann Beaudrot, 
Dan Horton, Joye Jordan, Sandra 
McAlhaney, and Randy Patrick. 
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 

 
Good morning, 
 

If you’re like me, you’ve spent the last few 
weeks watching the Olympics. While I’m 
not an avid olympics watcher, I do enjoy 
seeing sports played that I’ve never seen 
before. Thursday night Becca and I 
watched handball, and that was a new one 
for both of us! Growing up overseas, rugby 
is a sport that I am more familiar with and 
enjoy watching. The way the players toss 
the Rugby ball methodically down the line 
as each player tackles the defense in front 
of them is rather entertaining! In a similar 
way, I would love to see Memorial grow 
into a church with a culture of teamwork. 
The goal is to reach every man, woman  
and child with the Gospel! All the 
members of our team play a role in this 
goal. All too often in churches we pit 
committees and volunteers against one 
another, rather than functioning as a large 
team. Sometimes we have too many 
defensive players and other times we have 
too many offensive players and the ball 
never moves down the field. We ought to 
function as a large team, helping one 
another when we fumble, recovering the 
ball when we go out of bounds, cheering 
one another on as we make our way down 
the field. We do not want to be a church 
that doesn’t move the ball down the field 
because we are too consumed in playing 
like an individual and not a team. We must 
stay focused on the goal and remember 
the people running beside us are our 
brothers and sisters on the same team all 
working towards the same goal. As part of 
the revitalization of MBC, this next year we 
will be working with all committees on 
transitioning to healthy teams. Part of this 
transition will be refocusing on our goal as 
Christians. We want teams to function in a 
way that makes “getting the ball” down 
the field easier, not weighing the 
teammates down. 
 
Pastor Dawjr 
 
 
 

Sunday ,  Augus t  1 ,  2 02 1  
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PLEASE NOTE – If anyone knows of any repairs needed around the church (including equipment), please get a 
“maintenance request” form from the bulletin board on hall across from the copier room, fill it out, and return 
it to a Trustee or church office. 
 
 
 
                                                                                
[ 

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS – OCC Year Round Shopping: 
August: School Supplies 
September: Games and Balls 
October: Letters and photos 
November: $9 donation per box for mailing 
 

 

THE WOODS’ CONTACT - dawjrwood@gmail.com   

 
 

 

         
 
 
               SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS FOR YEAR ENDING AUGUST 2021 
           

Ruth/Weeks, Leone Patrick Class (Older ladies)  Dixie Meyer, Sub-Diane Simons 
Wilson Patrick Class (Older men)        Jerry Beard 
Nan Fogle Class (Co-ed, 35-65)       Bryan Jordan 
The Family Class (Singles, couples, families, 18-95)   Dan Horton 
Couples Class (20’s - up)       Jamie McAlhany 
I Peter 3:15 Class (Co-ed, adults, any age)   Ron Patrick 
Young Adults Class (Co-ed, Age 23-up)                     Wayne and Evan Eadon 
12th Grade/College/Career Class          Susan Patrick 
Grades 7-11 Class           Jason Dulaney 
Grades 5-6 Class           Diane Beard 
Grades 3-4 Class      Ellen and Don Crowe, Sub-Betty Hilton 

 Grades 1-2 Class      Joye Jordan, Sub-Kristin Patrick 
Older Preschool (4-5 years)     Sharon McAlhany 
Walkers (3 years)      Candice Phillips 
Toddlers (1-2 years)      Susan Myers 
Babies (Birth-1 year)       Becca Wood 
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Sermon Notes 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  
    


